
 

Director’s Monthly Report 

August - September 2018 

 

Following are highlights for the period of August 27th to September 19th   

August 27 

 Delivered greetings at the Opening Day In-service for Elementary School 

Secretaries at Msgr. Fraser Norfinch 

August 28 

 Held this year’s Director’s Annual General Meeting at Cardinal Carter 

Academy of the Arts  

August 29 

 Addressed new and returning Special Services staff at their Commencement 

gathering at the CEC 

 

 Along with Trustees and Senior Staff attended the 17th Annual Education 

Mass at St. Paul’s Basilica 

August 30 

 Delivered greetings at the Opening Day In-Service for Secondary School  

Secretaries at Brebeuf College 

August 31 

 Attended and delivered greetings at the Nigerian Family Orientation  

September 4 

 Welcomed students and staff at St. Augustine Catholic School on the first 

day of school 

September 7 

 Attended the Teaching and Learning Collaborative Spiritual Retreat at  

St. Bonaventure Parish Hall 

September 12 

 Attended and delivered greetings at the Heart of Welcome Mass at the CEC 

  



September 13 

 Attended the K-12 Principals’ meetings for Areas 1-4 at Archbishop Romero  

and Brebeuf College  

September 14 

 Attended the Teaching and Learning Collaborative Spiritual Retreat at  

St. Bonaventure Parish Hall 

September 19 

 Attended and delivered greetings at the New School Blessing for  

St. Josaphat 


